
 

Dear Parents, 

It’s time for registration for the 2025-2026 school year! We are excited to see what God has in store for us! 
Below you will find information pertaining to the structure of classes at His Kids and the tuition changes.  
We have made the decision not to increase the tuition except to adjust it for the longer hours. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please feel free to reach out to Paige or Lisa.  

The classes offered will be as follows: 
Pre-K  One    - 2 days Tuesday & Thursday; must be 18 months by September 1, 2025 
Pre-K  One    - 3 days Tuesday - Thursday; must be 18 months by September 1, 2025 
Pre-K Two   - 3 days Tuesday - Thursday; 2 years as of 9/1/25 
Pre-K Two     - 4 days  Monday - Thursday; 2 years as of 9/1/25 
Pre-K Three   - 3 days  Tuesday - Thursday; 3 years as of 9/1/25 
Pre-K Three   - 4 days  Monday - Thursday; 3 years as of 9/1/25   
Pre-K Four   - 4 days  Monday - Thursday; 4 years as of 9/1/25 
 
The tuition for the classes is as follows: 
Pre-K One    - 2 days $261/month  - 3 days $361/month 
Pre-K Two   - 3 days $356/month  - 4 days $445/month 
Pre-K Three   - 3 days $350/month  - 4 days $438/month   
Pre-K Four   - 4 days $438/month   
 
Registration fees: 
Two-day classes   - $135 
Three-day classes  - $160 
Four-day classes   - $190 

 
We will begin registering returning students, siblings, and HPBC church members on Tuesday, February 4th   
at 9:00am. The registration process will begin online. A link for registration will be sent to you through Brightwheel and 
you may begin registering Tuesday morning at 9:00 am. 
The registration process is not complete until we have your paperwork and registration fee. If your registration is not 
complete by Monday, February 10th, you may forfeit your spot in the class you have chosen. Please talk with Lisa or 
Paige if you have any questions. Registration opens to the public Tuesday, February 18th at 9:00am. 
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful school year! 
Paige Wells  
His Kids Director 


